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The 2023 Burnaby School District plan states in rela ion to Bainbridge Village:

"However,

the development bisects Lougheed Highway which

is a physical barrier without a pedestrian raised

walkway near the Bainbridge Avenue intersection

to Lougheed Highway."

Reference: https://burnabyschools.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/05/Burnaby-Schools-LRFP pdf page 47.

The plan for the neighborhood does not appear to allow for space to build a raised walkway across Lougheed Highway as discussed in the school
board plan.

Last year, my child and | were nearly run over by a Fortis BC contractor while crossing Bainbridge and Lougheed. The contractor drove a company
pickup through a red light without stopping to turn right onto Bainbridge to get to he liquor store on a Friday afternoon. With ever increasing vehicle
heights blocking sightlines, it's difficult for drivers to see children (or even 6ft tall adults) crossing Lougheed. The school board plan makes sense as it
helps protect our children's' safety as they cross the road to get to school, and the development plan should leave enough space for this to happen.




